
John Horgan, Leader 

Official Opposition 

Parliament Buildings 

Victoria, BC V8V 1X4 

Phone: 250 387-3655 

Fax: 250 387-4680 

 

Juan de Fuca Community Office: 

122 - 2806 Jacklin Road 

Victoria, BC V9B 5A4 

Phone: 250 391-2801 

Fax: 250 391-2804 

 
 

Province of 
British Columbia 

Legislative Assembly 

 
 John Horgan, MLA 
 (Juan de Fuca) 

 

 
 
 
September 25, 2015 
 
 
 
The Honourable Christy Clark 
Premier 
PO Box 9041 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria, British Columbia 
V8W 9E1 
 
Dear Premier Clark: 
 
Yet another heartbreaking death of a child in the care of your government has shaken the 
public’s confidence that the Province of British Columbia is willing or able to protect the 
children in your care. 
 
You and your colleagues have presided over 14 years of cuts, chronic underfunding and 
neglect of the ministry charged with this work. Your minister is clearly unable to demand 
accountability from her senior staff and to give the public confidence in government’s ability to 
discharge its responsibility to the most vulnerable. 
 
New leadership is clearly required if the public is to have confidence in child welfare programs 
in British Columbia. I urge you to designate a new minister as quickly as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
John Horgan, Leader 
New Democrat Official Opposition 

 


